
15/11/2018 

MRS SARAH BERNIE 
147 Balgowlah RD 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
sarah.e.bernie@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 195 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

This development proposal is a complete overdevelopment of the land and is not in keeping 
with the character of Fairlight. It is going to pose huge traffic, parking and safety concerns and 
will have a knock-on effect to all surrounding streets. 

Sent: 15/11/2018 8:11:58 PM
Subject: Online Submission


